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Seminar on BUDGET MANTHAN-2024 

 
The Department of Commerce in collaboration with NDLI CLUB (Kharagpur) 

and IQAC cell organized an seminar  on BUDGET Manthan on February 21, 

2024. 

 
It was hosted by Dr. Priyanka Kumari (H.O.D. of Commerce Department). The 

guest  speaker of the seminar  was  – Dr. Deepak Kumar  (Assistant Professor in 

M.K.Govt. Degree college (Ghaziabad ) .  

 

 



 
 

In the beginning of lecture, Dr. Priyanka welcomed all speakers and participants. 

Principal Dr. S.S. Boken also welcomed all participants and congratulated the 

Commerce Department for this valuable Seminar  on Budget Manthan . Registrar 

Mr. Ashok Gogia appreciated department and faculty for important lecture like 

this. 

 



 
 

 
 

 

The lecture was covered  multiple sections: 
• Dr. Deepak creates awareness regarding different schemes like , Welfare of 

anndata (PM kisaan, PMFBY, E-NAM). 

 

• Dr. Deepak explain budget is an important document which guide citizens  
for our financial planning.  

 

• He also aware the students about the importance of direct or indirect tax 
and how persons will have to pay their CGST AND SGST TAX . 



 

 

 
 



• Dr. Deepak also explain the benefits and drawbacks of  both new and old 

regime of  assessment year 2023-24. 

• He explained the difference and the amendments in tax rates, deductions 

,different allowance which are exempted and taxable. 

• Dr. Deepak tells the importance of budget for all assesses(individuals 

firms ,HUF,AOI, etc.) 

 

 

 

 

This lecture was attended by over 120 participants in person along with all the staff 

members of the DPG DEGREE. 

 
Lastly the discussion winded up with the queries of participants and solutions on 

problems about BUDGET were also demonstrated. 

 

 



 

 

 
 

Dr. Dharambir Malik (Dean Academics) also congratulated the Head of 

Commerce Dept. for organizing the seminar  which was informative for students 

and staff members. 

 
At the end of the session Dr. Priyanka Kumari (Member of the NDLI Club) and  

IQAC Co-Ordinator(Dr. Shalini Arora ) proposed the vote of thanks and 

concluded the session. All the registered participants got the NDLI certificate for 

joining the seminar  on BUDGET MANTHAN-24. 

 

 

HOD's Signature  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    



 

 

 

 

 

                               



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


